



We are proud to have you as a part of our college.

Dear Students,

On behalf of our entire institution, faculty, and staff, it is my pleasure to congratulate our graduates. I am certain, as you look back, you will see that there is a long and winding path that has led you to this moment. This is a time for all of us to celebrate and honor your accomplishments. As you move forward into your careers and life-long journeys, remember that your path continues, know that you can accomplish anything, and do great things with the knowledge you have acquired.

Remember Graduates, you are forever part of our community. Congratulations!

Zeeshaan Dildarkhan Pathan

Dean of Directors' Institute - World Council Of Directors





Award in Global Non Executive Directors' Leadership

Has been awarded on this day, 17 March 2025, to

Tomáš Garrigue Masaryk

of Directors' Institute - World Council Of Directors

This Award in Global Non Executive Directors' Leadership worth 6 ECTS credits, represents 1 month (150 hours) of study. The Malta Further and Higher Education Authority (MFHEA) deems this award to be at the EQF7 of the Malta Qualifications Framework and the European Qualifications Framework for Lifelong Learning. Woolf is a licensed Higher Education Institution (2019-015).

Student credentials

Dr. Joshua Broggi Head of Institution Zeeshaan Dildarkhan Pathan

Dean of Directors' Institute - World Council Of Directors



Woolf
Higher Education Institution
License number 2019-015
Certificate ID 1